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Urgently needed more Hosts for 
Home Hospitality night!! 

As registrations have now opened for the RI 2023 
Melbourne Convention, more and more delegates are 
being attracted to the opportunity to visit Melbourne 

Rotarians in their homes on Monday night 29th May for 
a once in lifetime opportunity to experience true old 
fashioned Aussie hospitality, a  night of culture, good 
food, good wine and fun. A chance to see us how we 

are! 

Demand from delegates for this wonderful Aussie 
experience is currently far exceeding supply with many 

choosing to go on a ‘wait list’. 

The Host Organising Committee is therefore urging all 
Rotarians who live within a 20km radius of the CBD to 

seriously consider providing 4-8 of our 
international/interstate delegates a true Melbourne 

experience by inviting them to your home for a 
memorable evening of hospitality, culture and 

international fellowship. 

Hosts will be provided with $55 per guest to help offset 
costs you may incur such as food and transport to and 

from delegates’ hotels. 

Please visit  https://rotarymelbourne2023.org/index 

click on volunteer and register your interest to be a 
home hospitality host for one evening  - and provide 

the experience of a lifetime for our guests! 

 

Mary Barry 
Chair - Host Organising Committee (HOC) 
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